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The	current	situation	needs	to	change	with	electricity	wholesalers	paying	a	
ridiculous	price	for	solar	feed	in,	which		effectively	equates	to	stealing	power	
from	individuals	then	on	selling	at	a	premium	green	price	to	their	customers,	so		
I	completely	support	the	pricing	of	solar	feed	in	tariff	being	regulated	in	line	with	
the	wholesale	electricity		price	to	ensure	companies	act	in	a	fair	&	ethical	manner	
and	not	allow	the	price	of	solar	feed	in	to	become	irrelevant	or	manipulated	to	
only	benefit	the	power	companies	in	the	future.	
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